
 
Senate Bill 454 – Juvenile Services – Employees – Prohibited Convictions 

 

 

January 22, 2025 

 

 

Dear Chairman Smith, Vice Chairman Waldstreicher, and Members of the Committee, 

 

 

Senate Bill 454 is a straightforward bill that will prevent and forbid the Department of Juvenile Services 

from hiring or continuing to employ any individual that was convicted of certain crimes. These crimes are 

the most serious such as murder, abduction, child abuse, etc. 

 

I thank you for your time and I urge a favorable report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Senator Mike McKay 

Representing the Appalachia Region of Maryland 

Serving Garrett, Allegany, and Washington Counties 


